
Malvern Historical Commission 

Minutes 

September 26, 2023 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Hugo (Kel) Schmitt-present 

Barbara Rutz, vice-chair-present 

Catherine Raymond, Treasurer-present 

Ian Duncan, Secretary-absent 

Lynne Frederick, member-present 

Jonathan Hoppe, member-present 

Barbara Stergiades, member-absent 

 

President Hugo Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:31 pm 

I. Opening Remarks-Ian Duncan is at Circque du Soleil. Jon & Hugo talked with Barbara 

Stergiades at Craft & Mercantile. 

II. Public Comment-Joe Ranaudo missed Heritage Day. 

III. Approved minutes from June 27th. Lynne Frederick moved and Catherine Raymond 

seconded. August 22nd Minutes, Catherine Raymond Moved and Barbara Rutz seconded. 

Minutes were approved. 

IV. Reports 

A. Financial-Lynne Frederick moved and Jonathan Hoppe seconded to approve financial 

report. Approved. 

B. No donations received this month. 

C. Electronic Communications-Yahoo-Junk, FB likes-1653, follows-1839, Instagram follows-

489 

D. Malvern.org emails-Received emails from Helice Bichefsky, Andrea Strang, Bertha 

Jackman and Christi Campli. 

V. Old Business 

A. Malverns Worldwide-Facebook paged had been archived so Hugo took over as 

administrator. 

B. Preservation Awards-Presentations will be made at October Borough Council meeting. 

1. 304 E. Broad St.-would like to schedule a date to accept 

2. 30 E. King St.-accepts award 

3. 136 Church St.-Alex Coates 

4. 108 Church St. 

5. 421 Monument Ave-Will be present to accept award 

C. Historic Ordinance-No report 

D. Action Log 

1. Hugo is updating Historic Resources to include all houses in Borough 

E. Legacy Tree Project-Parks & Recreation and The Shade Tree Commission are working on 

identifying trees for this project. List should be done early November. We will then do 

write-ups  about property where it is located. 

F. Water System Pump House-We need to do a presentation to Borough Council. 



G. 150th Anniversary of Malvern’s Naming & 40th Anniversary of the MHC- 

VI. Events 

A. MHC Open House-10/14, 11/11, 12/23-A “Jobs to do” list will be there 

B. PBPF Town Tour & Village Walk-Cancelled due to rain. 

C. Craft & Mercantile-9/16-Carroll Sinquett helped set up. Jon & Emily Hoppe took down. 

Emily brought a lantern to light booth. We sold blankets & postcards. Hugo dropped off 

$360.00 to office from sales at several events. Nicholas Vlaisavlljevic purchased three 

books-$85.00. 

D. Preservation awards to be presented at Borough Council meeting-October 17th 

E. Christmas on King-November 25th. We will be in National Bank of Malvern. Discussed 

what we wanted to do. Perhaps ceremony to celebrate 150th Anniversary of Naming of 

Malvern. 

Catherine Raymond moved and Barbara Rutz 2nd to adjourn. 

Meeting adjourned 9:15 

Next meeting: October 9, 2023 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Barbara J. Rutz, vice-chair 

 


